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June 1, 2012 
 
 
Dear Perry Ellis International, 
 
I am writing this letter of recommendation for an outstanding young man named Vincent Barbosa. 
 
Mr. Barbosa has been a student employee in the FAU Office of Student Media.  We came to count on 
Vincent’s skills to design and maintain the Website for our campus Internet radio station Owl Radio.  
Mr. Barbosa has an eye for design and thinking out of the box.  His grade point average of 3.5 also 
shows his ability to learn and progress in the digital world. 
 
I do not hesitate at all in recommending Vincent Barbosa.  I strongly believe he will make an excellent 
employee in your firm. 
 
If you have any questions whatsoever, please do not hesitate to call or contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Michael R. Gaede 
Director of Student Media 
Florida Atlantic University 
 
 


